
 

TO:  The Federal Communication’s Commission  

FROM: Bakewell Media, LLC 

DATE: December 12, 2019 

RE: Amendment to 314 Application WBOK-AM BAL-20190715AAB, Cross 

Ownership Rules 

 

This memorandum is to certify that all parties to the 314 application currently comply, and will 

comply after consummating this transaction, with the FCC’s multiple ownership and joint 

ownership rules as those existed in 2016. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Danny Bakewell, Jr. 


